Announcement of Watthana Nakhon
Subdistrict Administrative Organization fer ule not accepting gifts (No Gift Policy)
for fiscal year 2024
SRR RN
According to the Cabinet resolution on December 8, 2020, it approved the
national reform plan for Prevention and suppression of corruption and misconduct, revised version) by
setting up a drive to carry out Important Reform Activities (By Rock) Reform Activities 4: Develop the
Thai bureaucratic system so that it is profit-free. Goal 1, Section 1.1, "Have all government agencies
declare themselves to be government officials. Everyone doesn't accept it. Gifts and gifts of all kinds
from the performance of duties (No Gitt Policy)"
In this regard, to drive reform activities according to the national reform plan

above. Create transparency within the agency Create values in performing duties And it should be
practiced as an honest culture of the Watthana Nakhon Subdistrict Administrative Organization.
Therefore, it has announced a policy as an agency that all government officials will not accept gifts and
gifts of any kind. From performing duties (No Gift Policy) every festival and special occasion Except in
cases where it is necessary and cannot be avoided, the rules for accepting gifts or presents must be
followed. and any other benefits according to the regulations of the Office of the Prime Minister
Concerning the giving or receiving of gifts by government officials, BE. 2001, together with the
announcement of the Committee for Prevention and National crackdown on corruption or the criteria
for receiving property or any other benefits based on the ethics of government officials, B.E. 2020

This Announcement shall be informed and observed accordingly
Announced on the 23" January 2024
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(Mr. Apisit Pinsiriwatthana)

President of Watthana Nakhon Subdistrict Administrative Organization




